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December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I oppose the Northern Pass.  As a long time resident of Bethlehem, NH, I recognize the impact that the
beauty of our natural surroundings has on our local economy.  People come here to get away from
industry, commotion, pollution, and crowds and take in the natural beauty and clean air of the White
Mountains.  The construction of the Northern Pass will have a profound effect on that beauty and will
change the experience of people who come to visit (and of those who live here already) for the worse. 
When looking at a true cost-benefit analysis, the costs clearly outweigh the benefits.

Thanks for your consideration.

Matthew

Sincerely,
Matthew Toms
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